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Good day,
DENR colleagues!

As an
agreement during the High-Level Policy Consultation on Biodiversity
Conservation that was conducted last August 30-
September 2, 2022, the Regional
Offices will submit additional comments and suggestions on the draft Department
Administrative Orders: a) on the guidelines on the imposition of administrative fines
and penalties for violations of the
NIPAS Act, as amended, including the
assessment of compensation for damages and b) on the provisional SAPA by
September 13, 2022. As of today, we are still waiting for the inputs of other Regional Offices.

In line
with this, may we get an update on this and send it to us on or before October 6,
2022.

For your appropriate
action.

Thank you
very much.

BIODIVERSITY MANAGEMENT BUREAU


Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center
1100 Diliman Quezon City, Philippines
Telephone: +(63 2) 89204486
Email: bmb@bmb.gov.ph  


mailto:bmb@bmb.gov.ph

